Aug. 20, 2018
Dear Parents,

I cannot believe the new school year is right around the corner! I hope everyone had a relaxing and enjoyable summer vacation. Welcome to second grade! My name is Michael Brayton and I will be your child’s teacher this year. I am so excited to start this year and looking forward to meeting you and your child. Please do not hesitate to e-mail, call, or write to me throughout the school year if you have any questions, comments, or concerns. We must work together during the school year in order to ensure your child is working to the best of their ability.
To tell you more about myself, I graduated from Ramapo College in 2009 with a Bachelor's degree in Psychology. I originally went on to the The College of New Jersey to receive my Master's degree in Counselor Education. After the first semester I decided I wanted to be more involved in the classroom. Shortly after, I went back for my Master's degree in Elementary Education. I graduated from The College of New Jersey in May of 2013 after successfully completing my student teaching experience. From January to May of 2013, I student taught right here at Chesterfield Elementary in second grade with Ms. Midora. In 2013-2014, I was fortunate enough to cover Mrs. Lawrence’s maternity leave, also here in second grade. This is currently my fifth year teaching second grade in my very own classroom! The experiences I have had at this school are both indescribable and unforgettable.
The first day of school is on September 6th.  Please have your child bring in a favorite book and a picture from summer vacation.  It can be a photograph or one that is drawn.  Have him/her ready to tell about a summertime experience.  We will have fun sharing them with the class and getting to know each other.  I will display them for you to see at Back-to-School Night. 

A list of supplies needed for second grade is at the bottom of this letter. On Sept. 6th have your child pack their supplies, a picture, favorite book, a snack, and a lunch.
Sincerely,

Michael Brayton
mbrayton@chesterfieldschool.com 
Mr. Brayton's Second Grade Supply List

 Please put your child’s name on the supplies with an asterisk (*)

 - A pencil box for personal supplies (Preferably the longer 12 in. box)*
- Crayons and Markers
- 12 or more pencils (preferably Ticonderoga brand)
- Scissors
- Glue sticks
- Eraser caps 
- Post-it notes
- 2 one-inch, three ring binder with pockets*
- One yellow folder- with prongs and pockets*
- One red folder*
- One blue folder*

- 1 one subject notebook-with wide ruled lines*
- 2 marbled composition notebooks*


- Dry-Erase markers (fine point, if possible)
- 1-2 socks to use as an eraser

 ~Optional Supplies to Donate to Our Classroom~
Clorox/Lysol Antibacterial Wipes

Antibacterial Hand Gel

Large Freezer Ziplock Bags (Gallon or larger)

Sandwich size Ziplock Bags

Tissues
Baby wipes
Pencils
Glue Sticks
Cap erasers

Velcro

Masking Tape

